
 



To 

The Parents of Class T.T. to XII 

NPSSBS, Rajarhat 

Session : 2024 – 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

We are extremely proud to celebrate 78th Indian Independence Day on 15th 

August 

2024(Thursday) at our school campus. 

Parents are requested to send their wards to school in proper school uniform 

and ID card. 

Parents are cordially invited to grace the occasion of Flag hoisting followed by 

cultural events. 

You are hereby requested to note the school timing for the given day. 

Reporting Time: 8:45am 

Dispersal Time: 12:10pm 

 

 

Regards, 

(Maitraye Chakraborty) 

Principal 

NPSSBS - Rajarhat 


